
 

 

July 14, 2023 
 
Angela Calvillo  
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
City Hall, Room 244 
San Francisco, CA 94102-4689 
 
Dear Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board: 
 
Section 10.100-305(c) of the Administrative Code requires departments to furnish to the 
Board of Supervisors annually within the first two weeks of July a report showing gifts 
received, the nature or amount of said gifts, and the disposition thereof.  Additionally, 
Section 67.29-6 of the Administrative Code, the Sunshine Ordinance of 1999, requires 
disclosure of any money, goods, or services worth more than $100 for the purpose of 
carrying out or assisting City functions.   
 
Below please find the report showing gifts received by the San Francisco War Memorial & 
Performing Arts Center for Fiscal Year 2023: 
 
 

ENTITY GIVING GIFT USE OF FUNDS AMOUNT 

San Francisco Ballet Opera House Seating 
Replacement 

$209,013 

San Francisco Opera Opera House Seating 
Replacement 

$236,555 

San Francisco Performing Arts 
Center Foundation 

War Memorial 90th 
Anniversary Celebration 

$18,021 

San Francisco Performing Arts 
Center Foundation 

Printing and Engraving $74 
 

TOTAL $ 463,663 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

For the Department of the San Francisco War Memorial & Performing Arts Center, no other 
gifts were received during this reporting period. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Rob Levin 
Acting Managing Director 
San Francisco War Memorial & Performing Arts Center 


